
Peterborough Amateur Radio Club Meeting Minutes  
for March 17th, 2008  

  
  
Secretaries Report for the March 08 Minutes:  

 • Moved by Barry, VE3BLM and seconded by Marry, VE3TJM 
 • Minutes were accepted as written.  

 
  
Treasurers Report:  

 • Treasurer, VE3BLM reported that we currently have 19 paid up members. 
 • Petty Cash = $124.74 
 • Deposited = $345.00 
 • Bank Account = Still unknown at time of meeting. 

  
Activities:  

 • Fox hunt March 30nd at 1:30 PM, from Armour Hill.  
 • MS Walk-A-Thon is April 13th. Contact VE3MEW. 
 • Durham Region Ham Fest April 19th. 
 • YWCA May 3. Contact VE3MEW. 
    
  

 
  
ARES:  
  

 • Command Post has been booked by VE3KEA for Field Day 
 • Armour Hill has been booked by VE3KEA for Field Day 
  

  
  
Technical:  

 • VE3PBO is operating normally. 
 • VE3TJR’s noise issue is still under investigation.  

 
  
  
Web Site:      

 • Files are up to date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
New Business:  
  

 • Discussions began to move the meeting date from the third Monday of the month to 
the second Tuesday of the month which was the traditional PARC meeting date.  It was 
decided that the fist Tuesday of the month would work best for all members present at 
the meeting.  It was also decided that all other members will be contacted by phone and 
that a vote will be made at the April meeting.  If passed, the new meeting time will 
come into effect in May. 

 
• John VE3ROW informed members that he is selling his TenTec HF radio. 
 
• Shawn VE3MEE requested help in borrowing a 2M radio to get back on the air. 
 
• Jeff VA3DOC informed members of  Durham Radio’s ADI 2M handheld radio deal. 

 
  
 • Motion was made by VE3EMA to adjourn the meeting. 
 Motion was moved by VE3IQZ and seconded by VE3BLM. 
 Motion was carried. 
    
  
  

. 
 
 
  
Rick Paige, VE3IQZ 
Secretary  
  


